
June 20, 2018 

Archbishop Thomas Wenski has made the following appointments:   

Effective June 1, 2018 

• Father Bryan Garcia — administrator, St. Bernadette, Hollywood 

• Father Estevao M. Atanasio, Scalabrinians — parochial vicar, St. Vincent and Our Lady  

Aparecida, Margate 

 

Effective June 14, 2018 

• Father Julio de Jesus — administrator, St. Benedict, Hialeah 

• Father Omar Ayubi — parochial vicar, Our Lady of Lourdes, Miami 

• Father Javier Barreto — parochial vicar, St. John XXIII, Miramar 

• Father Gustavo Barros — parochial vicar, St. Louis, Pinecrest 

• Father Kris Bartos — parochial vicar, St. Anthony, Fort Lauderdale 

• Father Carlos Cabrera — chaplain, Mercy Hospital, Miami 

• Father Pawel Duda — parochial vicar, Blessed Trinity, Miami Springs 

• Father Michael Garcia — parochial vicar, Nativity, Hollywood 

• Father Jose R. Gomez – parochial vicar, St. Agatha, Miami 

• Father Juan Alberto Gomez Franyutty — parochial vicar, St. James, North Miami 

• Father Matthew Gomez — parochial vicar, St. John Neumann, Miami 

• Father Yamil Miranda — parochial vicar, St. Maximilian Kolbe, Pembroke Pines 

• Father Tomasz Parzynski — parochial vicar, San Isidro, Pompano Beach 

• Father Antonio Tupiza — parochial vicar, Little Flower, Hollywood 

 

Effective July 1, 2018 

• Father Randall Musselman — pastor, All Saints, Sunrise 

• Father Cletus Omode — administrator, St. Lawrence, North Miami Beach 

• Father Luis A. Perez – pastor, San Pablo, Marathon 

• Father Liam Quinn — pastor, St. Gabriel, Pompano Beach  

Announcements: 



 

 

 

Effective July 1, 2018 (Continued) 

• Father Luis Rivera — pastor, Sacred Heart, Homestead 

• Father Attila Frohlich — parochial vicar, St. Elizabeth Ann Seton, Pompano Beach 

• Father Youry Jules — parochial vicar, Notre Dame d’Haiti, Miami 

• Father Manuel Puga — parochial vicar, St. Rose of Lima, Miami Shores 

• Father Alfredo Rolón — parochial vicar, St. Malachy, Tamarac 

• Father Tomasz Seweryn — parochial vicar, St. David, Davie 

• Father Armando Tolosa — parochial vicar, Mother of Christ, Miami 

Retirement 

• Father Luis Garcia, effective June 1 

• Father Jose Paniagua, effective June 14 

• Father William Elbert, effective July 1 

• Father James McCreanor, effective July 1 

• Father Anthony Mulderry, effective July 1 

Requiescat in pace: 

†    Fr. Anthony O’Brien, parochial vicar of St. Malachy Parish, died on May 13, 2018 at age 63. 

†    Ms. Margarita Delgado, long-time employee of the Archdiocese of Miami, died on May 5, 

2018 at age 98. She worked in the Office of the Vicar for Religious and the Ministry of Worship 

and Spiritual Life.  

†    Mrs. Mary O’Doherty, eldest sister of Msgr. Jude O’Doherty, pastor of Epiphany Parish, died in 

Massachusetts on May12, 2018. 

†    Mrs. Carmen Colominas, mother of Fr. Octavio Colominas, priest of the Archdiocese of Miami 

who is currently on a personal leave of absence, died on May 31, 2018. 

Please be advised that a “Father Thomas Smith,” “Father Simon,” and/or a “Father Thomas Mat-

thews” from India are not authorized by Archbishop Wenski or his delegate to serve in any capaci-

ty the Roman Catholic faithful in the Archdiocese of Miami. These priests should not be entering your 

homes under any pretext nor be called upon by the faithful to perform any priestly ministry in the 

Archdiocese of Miami. Should you choose to avail yourselves to them, you do so with full knowledge 

of their unlawful status in the Archdiocese of Miami, which is not responsible for their actions or neg-

ligence. 



 

Registration for the 2018-2020 Archdiocesan School of Ministry is now open. Graduates from 

the School of Ministry deepen their relationship with Jesus, gain a better understanding of the Cath-

olic faith, and strengthen their call and commitment to serve in the parish community. Classes are of-

fered in English, Spanish and Creole and are offered in a classroom or online. For more information 

or to register, visit www.miamiarch.org/layministry and click on the “School of Ministry” tab or con-

tact the Office of Lay Ministry at 305-762-1184 or layministry@theadom.org 

Publication for clergy  

We are pleased to announce the publication of the current issue of Teaching the Faith. This issue is 

for June 10th, the Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time, and is available for download, (along with all 

back issues), here: http://www.catholicscholars.org/TTFlist.php 

Follow the Archdiocese of Miami on Social Media: 

Please include in your Parish Bulletin 

 Facebook: @ArchdioceseofMiami | Twitter: @CatholicMiami | Instagram:@CatholicMiami 

Cancellation of Sistine Chapel Choir Tour: The Archdiocese has been informed that the U.S. tour 

of the Sistine Chapel Choir Tour has been cancelled. They will no longer be performing in Miami in 

July. Please throw away any posters or publicity announcing the concert and if necessary, please 

announce in your bulletin that the concert is cancelled. The agency promoting the tour will contact 

anyone who purchased a ticket to issue a refund.  
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